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Mayor and City Council  
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester St. 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Re:  Recommendation for O-29-17 

 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:  
 
The Transportation Board met on May 24, 2017 to discuss O-29-17, “Double Parking.” 
 
The Board unanimously supports O-29-17.  
 
Rationale: 
O-29-17 provides significant flexibility for business owners who do not have off street access or 
an available loading zone to load and unload goods. This mitigates the long-standing complaint 
by business owners that enforcement where there are no dedicated loading facilities was very 
subjective. We find the ordinance will not adversely affect other members of the public. 
 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or 
443-510-7297.	

	

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Alex Pline 
Chair, Transportation Board 
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